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Rosenberg Corey

From: Eileen Maxfield <emax@peak.org>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:12 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Landlord opposed to HB 2004-A

Thank you for accepting my comment.  
My husband and I have 5 properties with 7 tenants in Benton County. 
Expecting us to pay tenants to move will force us to reconsider continuing to rent.   
2 properties would sell and maybe someone else would be able to keep renting. 
The 3 others would leave the rental market: family use or abandoned would be their fate. 
So sad that this attempt to address the problem of un-affordable rents would make fewer 
rental units available. 
 
Eileen Maxfield 
PO Box 371 
Philomath, OR 97370 
 
 
 
 
 


